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Hello, 
I have been a resident of Whittier, Ca for all my life. I would like my voice to be heard and
make my stance known, that I would not want the 113 beautiful trees along the Greenleaf
Avenue to be removed in Uptown Whittier. 

These beautiful trees are what many people would say set Uptown Whittier apart from other
cities. These trees have been known to generations, to lifetimes and eras. I do not believe these
beautiful renowned trees should be uprooted and forgotten by history but preserved! 

As a native Whittierian, I ask that these 113 trees not to be removed from Greenleaf Avenue. 

Thank you, 
Heavenly Lara 
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